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PUBLIC NOTICE

ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW APPLICATION

February 4, 2020
Collin McCarver has submitted an Administrative Review Application for a proposed 4-unit apartment building and a new parking area with access off Narragansett Street. The applicant proposes to remove the existing building and garage. The property is located at 108 State Street, Map 105 Lot 40 in the Urban Residential zoning district.
Administrative Review Applications are reviewed by a Site Plan Review Committee consisting of the Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code Enforcement Officer, the Town Engineer and the Town Planner. A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at the Municipal Center, 75 South Street, Gorham, Maine. You may attend any meetings of the Committee or request that your written comments on this application be considered at a special meeting if those comments are submitted by 4:30 P.M. on February 18, 2020.
Please direct any questions and concerns to Carol Eyerman, Town Planner.
cc:
Applicant

Abutters

Minor Site Plan Review Committee
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